
From: Pope, Jeff
Sent: Thursday, 14 October 2010 5:22 PM
To: Fryer, Douglas
Cc: Sheridan, Paul; Lardner, Peter
Subject: Witness F

IN CONFIDENCE

Doug

I believe that some of your staff are requesting John O'Connor (as the organisational contact with 
Witness F) to contact her and advise her of the following:

i) there is a likely prosecution commencing in near future regarding DALE.
ii) this relates to his appearance at a hearing (unable to expand but she is aware).
iii) Wit F is on the brief and a required witness
iv) what are Wit F's commitments and availability.

I believe that the settlement with F precludes us calling her as a witness for this matter.  I recall 
requesting Shane O'Connell to seek legal advice from the VGSO or the OPP to ascertain if this 
prosecution could proceed without her being a witness.  I don't recall being advised of an outcome.

Can you please discuss this matter with Peter Lardner before we progress any further as I think this is 
fraught.

Regards

JP
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